
Request for Nonsubstantive Change
ICR 0579-0040, 0579-0090, 0579-0146, and 0579-0189

June 7, 2021

APHIS conducted a review of VS Form 10-4, Specimen Submission, and requests approval for the 
following administrative changes to the form:

a.  The NVSL telephone number in the title banner and in the instructions was changed from
(515) 337-7514 to (515) 337-7266.

b.  The caption for Item 14 was changed from “Country of Origin” to “Country of Origin / 
Destination”.

None of the changes affect response times or type of information being requested.


